
Learning Communities: Lunch and Information Session 
 
Learning communities offer students and faculty the opportunity to share a small, 
dynamic group learning experience.  A community consists of two or more courses  
that explore a common theme, such as “Gender and Identity” or “What is Justice.”  
Learning Communities allow students and faculty to make connections across the 
disciplines and create a community of active, engaged learners. 
 
Currently, learning communities focus on the First Year Experience, and they are 
generally limited to courses available to first year students.  If you are interested in 
trying something new with your courses, if you want to explore interdisciplinary 
connections and develop relationships with faculty and students, please come to an 
information luncheon on learning communities. 
 

Tuesday April 2nd, 12pm – 1pm               MLK Room, Campus Center 
Wednesday April 10th, 12pm – 1pm       Room 220B, Campus Center 

To sign up for one of the lunches, please click here:   
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/LClunch 
 
If you wish to learn more about learning communities but cannot make the 
luncheons, contact J.D. Scrimgeour, Faculty Fellow for the First Year Experience: 
jscrimgeour@salemstate.edu  (978-542-6494). 
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